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To:  Members of the Community Planning, Regulation and Mobility Committee 
 
From:  Councillor Paul Sharman 

  
Cc:  Tim Commisso, Heather MacDonald, Jamie Tellier, Joan Ford, Jo-Anne Rudy 

 
Date:  January 13, 2021 
 
Re: Housing Strategy Work Plan 

 

 
In recent dialogue with Planning staff regarding the Housing Strategy report being presented at 
CPRMC on January 14th, it has become clear that we should include dialogue and collaborations with 
all levels of government in the workplan. Staff has agreed with this notion. 
 
Hence, I am bringing the following staff direction to committee for consideration:  
 
Direct the Director of Community Planning in developing the draft Engagement Plan for the Housing 
Strategy, to include collaboration with all levels of government with a role in housing.  
 
Thanks to my colleagues and Planning staff for their consideration. 
 
      
 
 
 
 
 
Paul Sharman, Ward 5 Councillor     


